
Welcome to MSU College of
Music’s sensory friendly

spartan concert!

These Concerts are open to
everyone and designed to be

welcoming to anyone with
sensory sensitivity.



The concert is located at Fairchild
Theatre. There are two ways to

enter the building:

This is the west
entrance. If you
take a bus it will

probably drop you
off here. 



From there, go through the doors below the
green exit sign, turn left, and follow the long

hallway all the way to Fairchild Theatre. 

When you enter the building, you will be in the
auditorium lobby.



This is the East Entrance, which leads directly to
the Fairchild lobby.

The wheelchair
accessible entrance is
also on this side of the

building.

This is the
lobby, where
you will enter
the theatre. 



This is what the inside of the
theatre looks like. You may sit

wherever you like! 

While the musicians are playing, feel free to
enjoy the music however you like. You can

talk, move, dance, and sing- there will be no
shushing at these concerts!

There will also be scarves and shakers available 
if you would like to participate in the music. 



During the concert you will see
several small groups of

musicians playing different
instruments. 

Including string
instruments,

woodwinds,

percussion, 

and brass!

All of the musicians in this concert are
students at the College of Music.



There are quiet areas available if
you feel like you need a break at

any time.

There are signs to
direct you to the

quiet areas. Or, feel
free to ask a
volunteer. 

Take a bathroom break when you need to. The
bathrooms are downstairs from the lobby, or

you can take the elevator. Signs and volunteers
can show you the way!

Stairs

Elevator



We hope you enjoy the concert
and look forward to seeing you

there!


